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Kevin J. Cole, Esq. 
e-Mail: kevin@kjclawgroup.com 
 
March 21, 2020 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
I’llPumpYouUp.com 
c/o Will Wagner, Esq. 
Greenberg Traurig, LLP 
1201 K Street, Suite 1100 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
e-Mail: wagnerw@gtlaw.com 
 
Re: Withdrawal of Proposition 65 Notice (California Health & Safety Code § 25249 et seq.) 
 
Dear Mr. Wagner: 
 
 This letter confirms that Zachary Stein has withdrawn, without prejudice, the 60-Day Notice of 
Proposition 65 Violation he issued to I’llPumpYouUp.com on March 4, 2020 (AG Number 2020-00552). 
 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss any of the above, please contact me. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kevin J. Cole 
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